
Dear Reader, 
 
The article entitled “Electrical Resistivity Tomography investigations in Mgarr (Malta),” 
authored by Raffaele Persico (National Research Council, Italy), Sebastiano D’Amico (The 
University of Malta, Malta), Enzo Rizzo (National Research Council, Italy), Luigi Capozzoli 
(National Research Council, Italy), and Aaron Micallef (The University of Malta, Malta), 
published on Ground Penetrating Radar in January 2018, Vol. 1(1), pp. 62-74, Article ID 
GPR-1-1-3, doi: 10.26376/GPR2018003, was retracted in January 2019.  
The retracted article was removed from the electronic archives of the journal and is not 
anymore available for viewing or downloading.  
A Retraction Note was published in the paginated part of Ground Penetrating Radar, Vol. 
2(1), p. 110, March 2019, doi: 10.26376/GPR2019RN1. 
 
The Editorial Board 


